
    
    

   
     

       
  

  
 

 

 

 

  

The April 28, 2020, City Council meeting will take place as a Virtual Meeting.  Citizens may 
physically attend, however, CDC guidelines will be adhered to. 

If you wish to have access to the virtual meeting (available by audio only), or if you wish to 
make public comment by phone or by email, please email your request to provide public 
comment to City Clerk Ann Marie Mancuso at amancuso@myseminole.com by Monday, April 
27, 2020, by 4:30 p.m. to receive instructions. 

If you should have any questions, you may call the City Clerk at (727) 391-0204 x 102 prior to 
4:30 p.m. Monday, April 27, 2020. 
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